
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Regarding Modifications to the Emerald Services, Inc. Tacoma Facility Dangerous Waste 

Permit 
 

-- August 2, 2022 — 
 

Emerald Services, Inc. Tacoma Facility (Emerald) has modified the dangerous waste permit for 
its facility in Tacoma, Washington.  In accordance with WAC 173-303-830, the change is a 
Class 1 modification.   
 

General Facility Operations 
 

The Emerald facility located at 1825 Alexander Ave., Tacoma WA  98421, is a commercial 
dangerous waste management facility.  Treatment processes include solvent and antifreeze 
recycling, fuel blending, dangerous waste storage, and used oil re-refining.  No disposal of 
dangerous waste occurs on site. 
 

Summary of the Modification 
 

Modification 20:  This permit modification will update the General Site Information in Section 2 
Table G-1, and the Notification Action Summary in Section 3.1 of the Contingency Plan. 
 
The dangerous waste permit, the modification presented above, and supporting documentation 
can be reviewed at: 
 
Washington State Department of Ecology 
Southwest Regional Office 
300 Desmond Drive 
Lacey WA  98503 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Mr. Mark Furnish      Sheila Smith 
Washington State Department of Ecology   or  Emerald Services, Inc. 
(360) 407-7160      (253) 370-7912 


